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Colin Woods <spikesingapore@gmail.com>
Friday, January 29, 2010 3:07 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Sir,
I am strongly opposed to the proposed changes in margin for Forex
trading. If successful the legislation would destroy the business that I
have spent years building, and deprive me of my likelihood.
Please reconsider the CFTC’s view on this matter.
Thank You,
Colin Woods


